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Highlights
from the CFCE

Office

Cleaning out for

holidays? Consider
donating to the Early

Childhood office
Take a pic of your toy or
equipment and send to

westwoodearlychildhood
council@gmail.com






https://tinyurl.com/cfcetoywish



Registration for Winter programs is Open 
Baby Kneads:  (birth-6 months) Join Sheryl White as
she helps parents learn to soothe, connect, and
communicate with their babies. 
Walpole Public Library: Mondays March 6, 13, 20, 27 
 April 3, 10 @ 11AM-11:45AM. Register:
https://tinyurl.com/cfcebaby

Wentworth Hall Playgroup: (all ages) Come have a ball
at Wentworth Hall. Children of all ages with a
caregiver are invited to explore, share and create
together. 
Wentworth Hall Lower Level: Tuesdays Jan 17-Feb 14
and Feb 28-April 4 @ 10:00 (no class on Feb 21)
Register:  http://tinyurl.com/WECCWHTUES
Thursdays 
March 30-April 13@ 10
 Register: http://tinyurl.com/cfcewhall

mailto:westwoodearlychildhoodcouncil@gmail.com
https://tinyurl.com/cfcetoywish
https://tinyurl.com/cfcebaby
http://tinyurl.com/WECCWHTUES
http://tinyurl.com/cfcewhall







Find more information and resources on our website

and Facebook page or contact Janet Lucey, Early

Childhood Coordinator (781) 329-6904

jlucey@westwood.k12.ma.us

News from our Community Partners 
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Special Event

Series- 

Parent Cafes

 Preschool Registration for Fall 2023-  Programs in Westwood  
and surrounding communities are listed in our resource guide. 
 For specific details regarding open houses and registration, look
on the individual preschool websites.
Early Childhood Resource Guide   
https://tinyurl.com/cfceresdir 

 

 
Westwood Recreation Department
SIDE-BY-SIDE KIDS NIGHT OUT! ages 5-10 Westwood
Recreaton Staff Wentworth Hall Fri, Jan 20 and Mar 17, 5:30 PM –
8:30 PM $50 (per night,) Min 6/Max 12 per age group (Age
Groups: 5-7, 8-10) The parents get the night of while Westwood’s
neurotypical & neurodiverse kids are empowered to have fun
together and make social connections supervised by Westwood
Recreation Staff. Interested? Email
kfrancis@townhall.westwood.ma.us at Westwood Recreation. 

Attention Westwood parents
of Young Children!

Join us for some fun, free,
casual gatherings to discuss
the joys and challenges of

parenting. Take away tips and
tools to strengthen your

family! Refreshments will be
provided.

Tuesdays: January 10,
February 7, March 7 and April

4
7-8:30pm at Westwood Public

Library



To register: 
 https://tinyurl.com/wparentcafes or
for more information contact Janet
Lucey, Early Childhood Coordinator
: (781) 329-6904,
jlucey@westwood.k12.ma.us
https://www.westwood.k12.m
a.us/early-childhood-council/






Co-Sponsored By Westwood
Coordinated Family & 

 Community Engagement
Program & Westwood Library

Are you looking for a preschool for next year?
Programs are enrolling now! 

http://www.westwood.k12.ma.us/early-childhood-council/
https://www.facebook.com/Westwood-Early-Childhood-1527536134128718/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ZNcfb8HGwOCEqTEiG9eOY7LEq4vgJTIR0VU_AquyOgU/edit#heading=h.r5ydc0qmqj7t
https://tinyurl.com/cfceresdir
https://tinyurl.com/wparentcafes

